
SEQUIM LITTLE LEAGUE 1ST ANNUAL SLUGGER SHOWDOWN 
Dear Ballplayer,  

It is Ɵme for the SLL Slugger Showdown:  We are rolling out a new fundraiser this year. It will be a ton of fun 
for the whole family. Please make sure that you and your parents review this packet for all of the informaƟon. 

 

What is the SLL Slugger Showdown? The Slugger Show down is a unique and exciƟng baƫng tournament . It is 
also a fundraiser. This is your opportunity to help raise much needed funds while having a ton of fun and 
having the chance to win some really great prizes.  

 

Why hold the Slugger Showdown?: The registraƟon fees that your parent pay for your league parƟcipaƟon 
only cover a porƟon of the year’s expenses. We do receive funds from generous sponsors, but the rest must 
come from fundraising.  The Slugger Showdown will help raise funds for necessary operaƟonal costs, gear and 
equipment. It will also raise money for our much needed Indoor Baƫng Facility. We are geƫng closer each 
year with Fundraising to make this facility a reality.  

 

How does the Slugger Showdown Work?  The Slugger Showdown will be held on Saturday June 7th. Your Team 
will be assigned a Ɵme when each player will face a set number of balls pitched by a pitching machine (except 
T-Ball). Your hits will score points based on how far you hit the ball, based on special scoring criteria. T-Ball will 
hit from a tee and the distance of each ball hit  will be measured for their score. Each Player’s points will be 
added up for the cumulaƟve team score.  

 

How do we earn Prizes?  There will be several ways to win prizes. There will be one individual Fundraising 
Prize per combined (baseball and soŌball) division, One Top Team Fundraising Prize, and one Top Individual 
Fundraising Grand Prize for the highest fundraisers. There will also be Trophies awarded for each division in 
both Baseball and SoŌball for top Point Scorers and Top CumulaƟve Team Points scored—so encourage your 
team mates to parƟcipate! There will be a Special Overall Grand Prize for the Top Point Scorer in both Baseball 
and SoŌball. Please see the aƩached Prize Sheet for details.  

 

How do we ParƟcipate?:  PLAYERS MUST RAISE A MINIMUM OF $25 TO PARTICIPATE IN THE BATTING SKILLS 
SHOW DOWN.  You will collect donaƟons or pledges from your friends and family.  This can either be in the 
form of a flat donaƟon amount, or a pledge of a dollar amount per point scored. Pledges for points scored 
must be collected by June 14th to count in your overall Fundraising amount. DonaƟons can be made via Cash, 
Check or Venmo. Please make sure that your name is noted on any Venmo payment to ensure that you receive 
credit for the donaƟon amount.  COLLECTED FLAT DONATIONS MUST BE TURNED IN BY FRIDAY, MAY 30TH 

LET’S HAVE SOME FUN AND SHOWCASE OUR BATTING SKILLS!! SEE YOU AT THE SHOWDOWN! 

 

If you have any quesƟons- please reach out to Sponsorship Coordinator Sarah Fuller at 
sponsorship@sequimliƩleleague.com 


